
 
 
 
 

October 12, 2023 
 
 
 

Notification of Weed Control Application 
 
 
In an effort to maintain the appearance of the buildings and grounds of Grand Ledge 
Public Schools, C More Green, Inc. will apply liquid weed control to the grounds 
throughout the district on Sunday, October 15th, as well as on Saturday and Sunday, 
October 21st and 22nd. Signs will be posted on treated areas. 
 
 

School / Building / Site: All District Buildings  
Date of Application: October 15th, October 21st, and October 22nd, 2023 
Area to be Treated: All District Building Grounds (including fence lines) 

Description of Treatment: Weed Control 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the District’s Operations 
Office at 925-5430. If you would like more information on liquid weed killers, you may call 
the Department of Agriculture at 800-292-3939 or National Pesticide Information Center 
at 800-858-7378. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Grand Ledge Public Schools Operations Department 
 
 
 


